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Dr. W. &'A Maycock, C.B.E., M.D.,

The Lister Institute of Preventive Medicine,
Elstree,

Hertfordshire WD6 3AX

Dear Dr. Maycock,

Re: Human antihsemophilic glébulin

Thank you for your letter offering to provide five
bottles of this material per week. As you know, this
is not the answer but it is certainly a help and I
would be very grateful for this to be instituted. as soon’
as possible,

May I take it that I can still try to obtain more
as dire needs arise?

Yours sincerely,

GRO-C

A. Aronstam,
Consultant Haematologist.
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